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OUT21/8284 
 
Sheelagh Laguna 
Planning and Assessment Group 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
sheelagh.laguna@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 
Dear Ms Laguna 
 

Hydro Kurri Kurri Aluminium Smelter Remediation Mod 1 (SSD 6666) 
Modification Report 

 
I refer to your email of 21 June 2021 to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
(DPIE) Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) about the above matter. 

The proposal includes the construction, operation and decommissioning of an onsite Temporary 
Water Treatment System, and other associated infrastructure. 
 
The following recommendation is provided by NRAR. 
 

Post Approval Recommendation 

 The pipeline is proposed to cross a second order watercourse. The proponent must provide 
the location of the crossing or confirmation that it will be on top of the existing culvert. If it will 
be through the watercourse, the proponent must provide details for method of crossing. 

 
 
Any further referrals to DPIE Water and NRAR can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpie.nsw.gov.au. or to the following coordinating officer within DPIE Water:  
 
Simon Francis – Senior Project Officer  
E: simon.francis@dpie.nsw.gov.au  
M: 0428 926 117 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Senior Project Officer, Assessments, Knowledge Division 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment: Water 
17 July 2021 
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